
September 9, 2017 
 

Commissioners Scott, Oswald, Mcloud, 
 

I am, respectfully, requesting that this letter be read into the next Kiowa County Commissioners' 

meeting minutes. There are several questions that beg answers for the Kiowa County Taxpayers. 
 
 

1)  What, if any monetary responsibility, do the taxpayers of Kiowa County have with 

Prairie Pines? 

2) The Murdock Project is an ongoing expense. The August 10, 2017 Kiowa County 

Commissioners' meeting minutes recorded an approved additional $4,440.00 for this 

project. What is the intended planned use of this building once the project is finished? 

3)   In the county budget that was printed in the Kiowa County Independent, recently, there 

was a line item for some $2,000 plus for rodeo buckles and a line item $1,000 for the Eads 

swimming pool. Could there have been other ways in which to raise this money and cover 

these expense? 

4)   Please explain, in detail, the connection and responsibility for the taxpayers of Kiowa 

County in the project mentioned in connection with Southeast Health Group and a 

unique and affordable modular building for a center in which to house twelve beds for 

clients. 

5) At the time of the reading of this letter, are the sirens in Towner and Haswell now 

working? 

Sincerely 
Debbie Shivers 


